
Gas lndustry Company
Level B, The Todd Building
95 Customhouse Ouay
PO Box 10-646
Wellington 6143

Attention: lan Wilson

9 September 2015

Dear lan,

Submission on "Draft Recommendation on MPOG Amendment Process
Change Request (APCRI 24 Aprll2015"

OMV welcomes the opportunity to provide a submission in response to the
Draft Recommendation on 24 April 2015 MPOC APCR.

OMV supports the Gas lndustry Company's (GlC) draft recommendation to
not support the APCR.

The current MPOC governance arrangements, agreed with industry at the
outset of open access, have proven a robust means of evolving the MPOC
whilst ensuring that regulatory objectives are met.

Yours sincerely,

Patric eagle
Commercial and Legal Manager

eaY
OMV

OMV Exploration & Production

Patrick Teagle
Commercial & Legal Manager

Tel. +64 4 910 2500
Fax +64 4 910 2504
patrick.teag le @ omv.com

OMV New Zealand Ltd
Level 10, Deloitte House
10 Brandon Street
Wellington, New Zealand

Registered Office:
Level 10, Delo¡tte House
10 Brandon Street
Wellington, New Zealand

wvvw.omv.com


